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Subject: e: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars Il Program.

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello,

| wanted to add my comment to this conversation concerning the mandate being proposed. | highly disagree with this
initiative. The US's power grid is fragile and limping along as it is. We have been hearing for years of the rolling
brownouts across California, energy usage requirements and limitations in other states, not to mention how flaky our
own system here in Maine is. We live in Northern Maine and are constantly having issues with our power, whether it be
fluctuations, surges or just an outage and it's not just us, people all over the county complain about this. So, | do not
understand this push to require more from a grid that is barely able to supply the need being placed on it currently. So, |
am against this initiative, | think it's ridiculous and I think the people should have the right to decide what vehicles they
want to drive as well as what cook stoves they want to pay for with their own money, in their own homes.

Thank you,

Amanda Anderson
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